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Papers from Barcelona 2001 
 
A selection of the UMAC conference papers from Barcelona is now on our web site.  More will be added 
from time to time. The website address is: 
 
http://www.lib.mq.edu.au/mcm/world/icom2001/index.html 
 
 
Papers from Paris (2000  
 
Papers given last year at the international university museum meeting, Managing University Museums, 
are available from the OECD bookshop.  You can read them on site, or pay for either a paper or an 
electronic copy.  Perhaps you would like to order a copy for your Library?  Please see: 
http://www.oecd.org/  
and then go to bookshop and type in the title. 
 
UMAC Meeting in Australia 2002 
One of UMAC’s  working groups is discussing arrangements for this: it is expected to be held in the third 
quarter of 2002 in Sydney (with a probable extension to Canberra).  More news next month.  
 
Working groups, UMAC activities, your local news 
Please fell free to contribute to any of our working groups.  If you have local news that may be of 
interest to our members, please forward it to me for circulation.  A list of university museums from your 
country is especially welcome if you are not represented on the so-called world listing at: 
http://www.lib.mq.edu.au/mcm/world/  
 
Best wishes 
 
Peter Stanbury 
peter.stanbury@mq.edu.au 
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